UNIVERSITY OF
Southampton
Addendum to the Programme Specification

8091 MSc Neonatology (PT)

This Addendum has been produced to highlight the key changes made to the existing Programme
Specification as a result of the University’s response to the Covid-19 Pandemic. You should read it
in conjunction with the relevant Programme Specification from the year you started your
programme.

Programme Specification for entry in 2020-21
Programme Specification for entry in 2019-20
Programme Specification for entry in 2018-19

University level information

In view of COVID-19, the University has had to make changes to some elements of programme
delivery for 2020-21.

As the COVID-19 pandemic develops, the University’s response to this and other issues may
likewise need to evolve. The University will consult with student representatives as necessary and
appropriate and will communicate changes to you as soon as practicable so that you have the
information you need to understand how a change may impact you and what steps you need to
take next. The University remains committed to supporting you as you learn.

Programme Information

In the light of Covid-19 and ongoing disruption within the Health Service, there may be changes to
modules, such as those specifying placement and research activity in healthcare organisations.
This may include the scheduling of module delivery.


https://www.southampton.ac.uk/healthsciences/postgraduate/taught_courses/msc-neonatology.page
https://www.southampton.ac.uk/%7Eassets/doc/specs/1920-msc-neonatology-8091-distance-learning.pdf
https://sotonac.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/teams/PublicDocuments/Program%20Spec/1819-msc-neonatology-8091-online.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=nCfIBk
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